
To: Doug Sharp 
E-Mail: doug.sharp@ericsson.com
From: Anthony Serafini 
Date: May 10, 2001

Subject:   Selected bands and power
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------
Message:

We have several concerns with your application.  As you acknowledge the 30-2360 MHz band is 
overly broad and we will not be able to grant that request.  In addition the requested power of 2 
kW is greater than the powers authorized for services in the other bands.  Please amend your 
powers to be consitent with what you will actually need for your tests.  Our policy is to grant 
licenses for actual operations.  If your needs change in the future it is not a problem to add 
bands, locations etc as modifications to your license as needed.  When we receive your changes 
we can continue to process your application.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
May 10, 2001 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   1356


